
From: Danny Varat
To: 'herbburnham@bellsouth.net'herbburnham@bellsouth.net

Date: 6/28/2017 11:45:13 AM
Subject: Letter of Recommendation

Attachments: SanctuaryPointeRec.pdf

​Dear Mr. Burnham, I believe that this letter of recommendation from Lt. Governor Bryant went out on the 
15th, and I regret that it didn't make it to you. Please find it attached here, and please let me know what else 
we can do for you.

Sincerely,

Danny Varat
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